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United Nations Global Compact Office 11 October 2013
Two United Nations Plaza
New York, NY 10017

US.A.

Subject: Grace Letter request

To Whom It May Concern,

As a signatory to the UNGC since 22 October 2009, Coca-Cola Icecek has reported three
communications on progress (CCl Corporate Social Responsibility Reports) between 2010 and2012.

This year, we plan to issue an GRI-rated A+ report in line with guideline G3.1. We have extended the
verification scope of our report to include four countries. The partial external assurance of our main
environmental indicators report was recently completed, and our report is currently in the design
phase. Therefore, we kindly request an extension period of 60 days from the COP due date of 23
October 2013 so that we may deliver a thoroughly comprehensive and accurate report.

Sincerely yours,
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AtillaYerlikaya

Corporate Affairs Director

Coca-Cola Icecek A.S.

Ceatilis Ipecek A.of.
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